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Will Start Skagit River Survey Soon 
 

A telegram from Congressman 
Jack Westland this week stated that 
General Louis H. Foote, U.S. Army 
Engineers, Portland area, states that 
army engineers will be able to allot 
enough money to start the Skagit River 
survey this summer. 

The full survey is estimated to 
cost $20,000 but only about one-fourth 
of this amount will be spent this year. 
The survey is to be made in the interest 
of flood control program in the Skagit 
valley. 
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